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Chairman Frank Berry, Commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and 
Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) called the September 24, 2012 meeting of the 
Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s Executive Committee to order at 4:07 p.m.   
 
Executive Committee members attending were: Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD), 
Clyde Reese, Esq. (DHS), Chairman Albert Murray (Pardons and Parole),  and 
Disabilities Services Ombudsman Corinna Magelund (ODSO).  
 
The Committee discussed:  
 
 Ways to enhance the functionality and effectiveness of the Council; 
 The functions and responsibilities of the Council; 
 Expiring terms and the appointment of a nominating committee; 
 Participation of Council member; 
 The meeting calendar; and  
 Areas of interest identified in the past by the Council.   
 

There were no formal motions made or votes taken.   
 

The September 24, 2012 meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s 
Executive Committee was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.  
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